Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: davisj@lhcaz.gov

Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2011 10:47 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Joe Davis

Organization

Lake Havasu City Fire Department

Email
davisi@lhcaz.gov

Address

2330 McCulloch Blvd. N.
Lake Havasu City, AZ 86406
USA

Comments

1. NIOSH should provide a “Separate Cylinder Approval” which would allow users to choose
cylinders from more than a single source 2. Elimination of the cylinder from the ensemble
approval would save Fire departments millions of dollars annually which could be better used
for adequate staffing and other department needs 3.NIOSH approval process does not improve or
ensure the safety of cylinders 4.NIOSH approval already requires cylinders be DOT approved,
inclusion of the cylinder into the ensemble approval ads no additional measure of safety




